
From: Frances Bentley  
Sent: 09 June 2023 08:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2335/T 
 
I understand there has been an application to remove some trees and reduce 
the height dramatically from a number of trees on the Wilderness walk on 
Maygrove Road.  No consultation was offered on these works. 
I object to loosing so much of our precious green canopy. 
 
Please amend 
Kind regards 
Frances Bentley 
Maygrove resident. 
 


